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®® COUNCIL R

NEPS/PAR.CIR./2022-23/15 14.05.2022

For Classes I to VIII

Dear Parent

This is to inform you that the school will close for Summer Vacation w.e.f 17" May, 2022 for
your ward. The holiday homework for all the classes will be uploaded on the school website
on 23" May, 2022.

The holiday homework is prepared with a lot of thought to keep it interesting and short. It is
an important component of internal assessment. So please ensure that your ward completes it
sincerely.

The school will reopen for students on 4™ July, 2022.

Regards
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